
Google Groups

Fwd: 14-1635-S2

Sharon Dickinson
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Aug 2, 2017 1:13 PM

From: Jesse Nelson <jesse@la-stra.org>
Date: Wed, Aug 2, 2017 at 1:09 PM 
Subject: 14-1635-S2
To: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.harris- 
dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfeld@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org 
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Dear Councilmembers:

First off, I would like to thank the council for their sound decision to take the ordinance back to the drawing board. We look 
forward to further engagement with the city on reasonable regulations that can best serve the City of Los Angeles. I wanted to 
forward some of our blog posts for your consideration as you continue the process:

Insurance a good requirement 
San Diego struggles on STR ordinance 
West Hollywood considering homesharing 
Sacramento & Airbnb work together

Please let us know any data or other information we can provide you to help craft an ordinance that can be a precedent for other 
cities across CA and beyond.

Jesse Nelson
Community Organizer
Los Angeles Short Term Rental Alliance
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